
You’re Invited to Attend
We are pleased to invite you to a St. Sebastian’s 
Admissions Reception. You and your sons will 

have the opportunity to learn more about 
St. Sebastian’s by meeting alumni, faculty, 

and current families in your area.   

Wednesday, December 11 | 6:30-8:00 p.m.    

Black Rock Country Club  
19 Clubhouse Drive, Hingham, MA 02043

If you would like to join us, please RSVP to 
Helen_Maxwell@stsebs.org or at 781-247-0125.  

More information about St. Sebastian’s and our 
admissions process can be found at www.stsebs.org. 


